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I am writing in strong support of LD1432. Gender Identity should be removed as a 
consideration from the Maine HRA. It never should have been added in the first 
place, as to achieve it's goal, one protected class (women) must lose hard earned 
rights in order for another newly protected class to assume them. The strong majority 
of Maine voters do not believe men belong in women's spaces, and it is my hope that 
this legislature recognizes that and acts in our interest. LD1432 ought to pass. Thank 
you for your consideration.


